RE: DARPA contract awarded

Subject: RE: DARPA contract awarded

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Date: 7/11/2017 12:21 AM

To: "jrgodwinnc@gmail.com" <godwin@ncsu.edu>, Paul Thomas <paul.thomas@adelaide.edu.au>,
"<Keith.Hayes@data61.csiro.au>" <Keith.Hayes@data61.csiro.au>, Jason Delborne
<jadelbor@ncsu.edu>, David Threadgill <dwthreadgill@tamu.edu>, Karl Campbell
<karl.campbell@islandconservation.org>, Alun Lloyd <alun_lloyd@ncsu.edu>, "Piaggio, Antoinette J -
APHIS" <toni.j.piaggio@aphis.usda.gov>, "Shiels, Aaron B - APHIS" <Aaron.B.Shiels@aphis.usda.gov>,
"Eisemann, John D - APHIS" <John.D.Eisemann@aphis.usda.gov>, "Owain Edwards
(owain.edwards@csiro.au)" <owain.edwards@csiro.au>, Phill Cassey <phill.cassey@adelaide.edu.au>,
peter.brown <Peter.Brown@csiro.au>, Fred Gould <fred_gould@ncsu.edu>, Gregg Howald
<gregg.howald@islandconservation.org>, Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconservation.org>,
Patti Mulligan <patti_mulligan@ncsu.edu>

Can | say this is awesome! Many Thanks John — you pulled it (meaning all the very complex science from the many
team members involved) together like a champion.

Let me know what | can do to assist in facilitating the next steps.
| know many of you are at Dundee — | hope it is going well.

With Excitement,
Royden

From: John Godwin [mailto:godwin@ncsu.edu]

Sent: Friday, July 07, 2017 2:36 AM

To: Paul Thomas <paul.thomas@adelaide.edu.au>; <Keith.Hayes@data61.csiro.au> <Keith.Hayes@data61.csiro.au>;
Jason Delborne <jadelbor@ncsu.edu>; Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>; David Threadgill
<dwthreadgill@tamu.edu>; Karl Campbell <karl.campbell@islandconservation.org>; Alun Lloyd
<alun_lloyd@ncsu.edu>; Piaggio, Antoinette J - APHIS <toni.j.piaggio@aphis.usda.gov>; Shiels, Aaron B - APHIS
<Aaron.B.Shiels@aphis.usda.gov>; Eisemann, John D - APHIS <John.D.Eisemann@aphis.usda.gov>; Owain Edwards
(owain.edwards@csiro.au) <owain.edwards@csiro.au>; Phill Cassey <phill.cassey@adelaide.edu.au>; peter.orown
<Peter.Brown@csiro.au>; Fred Gould <fred_gould@ncsu.edu>; Gregg Howald
<gregg.howald@islandconservation.org>; Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconservation.org>; Patti Mulligan
<patti_mulligan@ncsu.edu>

Subject: DARPA contract awarded

Hi Everyone,

I received notification that the DARPA contract has been signed and officially awarded by the
government although we won't have our signed version here at NCSU until next week. So, we're off it looks
like!

I wanted to send this email as an update on that and also particularly a heads up that an announcement could
be coming from the DARPA folks soon about the overall program and participants. I haven't heard anything
specific about the timing of said announcement and will let you know when I do, but wanted everyone to be
aware as this is likely to generate attention.
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RE: DARPA contract awarded

Thanks for your contributions and looking forward to working with everyone on this.

Rgds, John
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John Godwin
Department of Biological Sciences, North Carolina State University
mail: Dept. Biological Sciences, Box 7614, NCSU,
Raleigh, NC 27695-7617
Office location: 156 David Clark Laboratories
phone: 919-513-2936, fax: 919-515-5327
website: http://godwin.wordpress.ncsu.edu/
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